
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
please contact your advisor or course instructor 

All classes meet in person, so students and the instructor are in the same 
physical space.

FACE-TO-FACE  
Traditional in-classroom teaching

Instruction takes place through Moodle, UNO’s learning management system.

Instructors may include the use of other technologies, including Zoom.

Instruction may take place through web-conferencing (synchronous) or on-
demand (asynchronous). Please contact your instructor for more information.

At the instructor’s discretion, courses may require proctored online exams, 
which must be completed within a time frame outlined in the course syllabus. 

ONLINE 
No in-person/face-to-face 

meeting required

Students attend some classes face-to-face and some remotely.  The 
distribution of face-to-face and remote instruction is at the discretion of the 
instructor.

Face-to-face meetings will take place in scheduled classroom and at 
scheduled time.

Remote (online) component will take place on-demand (asynchronous) 
through Moodle and may include web-conferencing (synchronous) through 
the use of other technologies, including Zoom.

Interactive course components, such as discussions and small group 
meetings, may take place in real time, synchronously.

HYBRID
Blended teaching

While the majority of classes offered in the Spring 2022 semester will be offered in the 
traditional, face-to-face format, some classes will be available in online or hybrid format.  

Students should register as soon as possible to get into their preferred type of class. 

Students can contact their advisor with any questions.

The University of New Orleans anticipates the Spring 2022 semester will look 
much like a traditional semester. We plan to maximize in-person instruction and 
deliver the UNO experience to our new and returning Privateers!

The health and well-being of our students, faculty, and staff is always a priority, 
and we have worked to ensure that students and faculty are provided with learning 
environments that meet CDC guidelines. For changes and updates, regularly check 
UNO’s COVID-19 Information page at uno.edu/covid-19.  

TEACHING  
MODES

SPRING 2022 AT-A-GLANCE

https://www.uno.edu/covid-19

